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Dear Sir/Madam 

Re  Bylong Coal Project (SSD 6367) 

Warrabinga Native Title Claimants Aboriginal Corporation (“Warrabinga”) wish to 

acknowledge the recent completion of the comprehensive assessment of the Bylong 
Coal Project by the NSW Department of Planning and Environment.  

We further acknowledge the project is now being considered by Independent 
Planning Commission NSW (“IPC”). 

Warrabinga recognise that such projects like the Bylong Coal Project are an 
important element to securing a strong regional economy, more jobs, now and in 

future years for our region to thrive. In addition to the economic benefits and job 
opportunities the Bylong Coal Project would deliver to our region, such a project 

would also provide many positive impacts to the future development of Warrabinga.  

KEPCO recognise that Warrabinga has traditional rights and interest to land and 

waters in the Bylong Valley, and over the last few years, the sprint of the relationship 
between KEPCO and Warrabinga has evolved through collaboration, and recently 

with KEPCO finalising a Native Title Agreement with Warrabinga, inclusive of 
associated tenements that are part of the Bylong Coal Project.  

Warrabinga is equally committed to the perseveration of heritage, landscape and 
sacred sites, particularly how any industry project could potentially impact the 

Bylong Valley. Furthermore, we support the conditions and recommendations being 
proposed by IPC and NSW State Government, and trust approval for the Bylong 

Coal Project is an achievable motion. 
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